

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MANILA COLLEGE OF MEDICINE



DEAN'S MANAGEMENT TEAM

CHARLOTTE M. CHIONG, MD, PhD
Dean

ABNER L. CHAN, MD College Secretary

27 May 2021

CORALIE THERESE D. DIMACALI, MD Associate Dean for Academic Development

MEMORANDUM NO. DCMC - 002 - 2021

MA. LIZA ANTOINETTE M. GONZALES, MD, MSc Associate Dean for Faculty & Students

JOSE JOVEN V. CRUZ, MD, MPH Associate Dean for Planning & Development

MARISSA M. ALEJANDRIA, MD, MSc Associate Dean for Research

MARIA ANTONIA E. HABANA, MD, MSc Special Assistant to the Dean

TERESA LUISA G. CRUZ, MD, MHPEd Director
Postgraduate Institute of Medicine

ANGELA S. AGUILAR, MD, MSc, MBA Assistant to the Dean for External & International Linkages

JERICHO THADDEUS P. LUNA, MD Assistant to the Dean for Alumni Affairs

BERNADETTE HEIZEL M. REYES, MD, MHPEd Assistant Associate Dean for Academic Development

BENJAMIN P. SABLAN, JR., MD, MDM Assistant Associate Dean for Faculty & Students

ARSENIO CLARO A. CABUNGCAL, MD ANA MELISSA F. HILVANO-CABUNGCAL, MD Assistant Associate Dean for Planning & Development

KAREN JUNE P. DUMLAO, MD Assistant Director Postgraduate Institute of Medicine

LESLIE MICHELLE M. DALMACIO, PhD Assistant to the Associate Dean for Research

DR. IRMA R. MAKALINAO, MD, PhD(C) UPMASA Visiting Teachers Programme Coordinator

RODY G. SY, MD Chief, Resource Generation Office

ANTHONY GERONIMO H. CORDERO, MD Chair, Return Service Obligation

ABDEL JEFFRI A. ABDULLA, MD Chair, Regionalization Program

LUCIA L. JUGUAN Supervising Administrative Officer To: All UPCM Faculty, Department Chairs, Students and Admin. Staff

From: CHARLOTTE M. CHIONG MD, PhD

Professor & Dean

Subject: Continued Suspension of In-Campus and Off-campus electives

As a follow-up to **MEMORANDUM NO. DCMC - 2020 - 014** issued in 29 April 2020 recommending the suspension of midyear electives, all inbound and outbound electives (both local and international) as well as summer immersions of the Regionalization Program, shall continue to be suspended until further notice.

We continue to enjoin everyone to stay safe and to consistently practice personal protective measures such as hand hygiene, physical distancing, and proper cough etiquette. We also enjoin everyone to avail of existing vaccination programs.

Thank you.

THE HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER